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It has bee brought to our notice through various modes of communication that many 

applicants have complaint that the attachment related to work experience of the 

candidates have failed to get uploaded or is not been shown in the application format, as a 

result their shortlisting have not been done. Further, some candidates have also stated that 

the work experience certificate from the employeers were not received in time so it was 

not uploaded. 

 

Hence, taking a considerate view, all such candidates whose shortlisting have been 

rejected due to the above reasons are being given a window of one week upto 24/11/2021 

for uploading the documents using the link  https://fts.bih.nic.in/WDCRec/Login.aspx  available in 

the Corporation’s website.  

 

           Sd/- 

           Project Director 

 

       

 


